Lawmakers,

It is time for you to protect the rights of property owners like myself. It is by our investment that we provide housing to those want to rent our properties. Those who can not pay rent should not be allowed to stay in my rentals. If the state wants to pay the rent and taxes then do it and find the money to subsidize these people who can not or will not pay rent. It is your duty as elected officials to protect ALL of those you represent. I will no longer support any of you that fail to support the rights of property owners everywhere in Oregon. It is time for you to vote against this extension because it only serves to destabilize affordable housing.

Thank You

Mark H Williams 2345 Todd St Eugene Oregon 97405